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It is important to me that Maine's electeds represent the will of the voters. A majority 
of Mainers support Ranked Choice Voting and wish to see it implemented in our 
state. Like me, they agree that RCV guarantees the interests of the people and 
represents an enhanced and expanded democratic process. I encourage you to take 
steps allowing RCV in state rep and gubernatorial elections.


